THE WEEK AHEAD
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Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of St Joseph'’s,
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School Uniform

Please ensure your children are wearing their full school uniform as the Leadership Team will be
performing uniform checks and sending notes home in the coming weeks.




PBS4L WRIST BANDS

All the students were given a PBS4L wristband
on the launch day. We encourage all the
students to wear this as part of their school
uniform as a reminder to follow our three rules of
Being Safe, Respectful and Learner. If your
child has misplaced it, they can get another one
at the office.

| have been walking around the classrooms
each day and have been pleased to see that all
students are given opportunities to get Joeys
and many of our students are achieving Joeys
each day. Mrs Brown and | have also been able
to give out Joeys to many of our students across
the school each day.

READING IN THE HOLIDAYS

Dr Seuss says it all in the above quote. It is so
critical to keep up reading in the holidays with
your children. Not only is reading exercise for
the brain, helps develop imagination and
teaches children about the world around them, it
is also continues to develop and consolidate
vital literacy skills the children have been
learning at school and helps reduce the risk of
‘slide” (Children going back in their reading
levels) when they return to school. Research
shows that this can happen when children don’t
read over the school breaks. If you would like
more information you can go to; http://
www.3plearning.com/reading-holidays/

HAPPY HOLIDAY READING

CHESS

Chess lessons will continue next term on Thursday
afternoon from 2.45 — 3.45. If you are interested in
joining please see me for details.

UNSW COMPETITIONS

We are holding the following assessments on the
following dates at 7.30 am in the Library. When the
children arrive at 7.30, just come up to the front office

and a teacher will be there to meet them.

Competition Dates for Term 3

English Tuesday 2™ August
Mathematics Tuesday 16™ August

GRANDPARENTS DAY PHOTOS

Can you please send in photos with your child and
their grandparents for the Grandparents Day Liturgy
on the 29th July at 8.50am to the following email
address -stjosephsevents22@gmail.com

Photos need to be in by Monday 25th July

Joanna Delvecchio
Assistant Principal




Praying as a Family
Praying as a family is a won-

Upcoming events...

derful, rewarding activity.
Finding the time and oppor-
tunity, however, is not always
so easy. Below is a prayer
Confirmation Parent Information and
Registration Evening
For Year 5 children and older

you can say together as a
family, while thinking of other

families who are less fortunate.

A Family Prayer
Children
Praise be to God
Praise be to God
Praise be to God

Praise be to God

Help us, Lord Jesus

Help us, Lord Jesus
Help us, Lord Jesus

Help us, Lord Jesus

Come, Holy Spirit
Come, Holy Spirit
Come, Holy Spirit

Come, Holy Spirit

Be with us, God

Be with us, God

Hear us, Lord Jesus
Hear us, Lord Jesus
Hear us, Lord Jesus

Hear us, Lord Jesus

Spirit, we praise you
Spirit, we praise you

Spirit, we praise you

Spirit, we praise you

Adults
who made us a family.
for the love that we share.
for sending us Jesus.

for teaching us to care.

fill our lives with your Spirit

teach us how to forgive.

grant us wisdom and patience.

in your grace may we live.

fill our lives with your gifts.
help us serve other's needs.

teach us faith, hope, and love.

guide our thoughts and our
deeds.

we ask Mary to help us.

ay.
Be with us, God we look to Joseph for aid. Date: Friday 29th July
Be with us, God may we respect one another. _ 2016
Time: 8:50 am

may our hope never fade.

watch over our family.

help our faith to grow strong.

come and dwell in our hearts.

to you we belong.

you invite us to know you.

may we walk in your light.
may we find you in all things

all day and all night.

http://www.loyolapress.com/a-family-prayer.htm

Sacrament of Confirmation at Mary Immaculate Par
Quakers Hill

Please note Enrolment Forms for the Sacrament of
firmation
are available now from the Parish Office.

First Meeting and Registration Night
Thursday 30th June - 7.30pm

If you have any further questions please contact
Gerald “Ged” Oblea. Sacramental Coordinator

Email: sacramentalcoordinator@maryimmac.org.gu

Mobile: 0477 151 279
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A very special invitation
to all our Grandparents,
parents
and families to our
Grandparents Day Litur-

Place: Community hall.

The liturgy will be followed by morning tea and
open classrooms.

Anne Watson
Acting REC

sh




World Youth Day — From Ms Chircop:-

| leave Sydney 1BJuly and arrive in Panglao Island Philig
pines where | will take a 2 hour ferry to Tagbilaxn the
Island of Bohol. We will have Morning Prayer eaay @dnd
celebrate mass each evening. For four days werasél to
various Parishes, schools across the Diocese dififagan.
On the last day we celebrate mass in St Augusti@kigch
with the Bishops and afterwards a Fiesta with epte
from the Diocese.

We then travel to Warsaw Krakow. We travel to Awsith
and visit the remains of the former Concentratiam@, the
Martyrdom Museum and St Maximilian Kolbe’s Cell. eW
then visit and celebrate mass at Kalwaria Zebrzgtava
Polish shrine, a UNESCO World Heritage Site (thés/ed a
significant role in Pope John Pauls spiritual life)

On 26" July, World Youth Day begins with the theme
“Blessed are the merciful; for they shall receiveray” (MT
5:7) and it is celebrated with a Mass by the Bish@pver thg
next 3 days we take part in the Catechesis withdgis from
around the world and have the opportunity of theatimns
Fair and Youth Festival program.

On 28 July, pilgrims have our first encounter vifie Holy
Father during the Papal Welcome and we will haeeoih-
portunity to pray with Pope Francis. On thd'2aly, pil-
grims gather together for the Way of the crossctvimvites
pilgrims into the penitential character of WYD. Tiwerld
youth day cross is carried in a procession dutiegservice
and pilgrims follow a designated route throughditg, giv-
ing testimony of our faith.

On the 38 July, pilgrims walk to the site where the vigilcah
final mass is held. This is often the most perkpad of the
central event with the Pope providing a unique tohprayer
and meeting with Christ. The conclusion of Worldutlo
Day is celebrated with Mass on Sunday 3dly. During the
Eucharist celebration pilgrims are commissionedeavit-
nesses to the world. After the Angelus Pope Franitign-
nounce the next location of World Youth Day.

On the ¥ August we have a retreat to Folwark Zalesie Whr

saw then pilgrims start returning back to Australiethe &
August.

Please keep Ms Chircop in your prayers!

Anne Watson
Acting REC

PARENT GROUP

Last night, parents were invited to a Wine and
Cheese night. The aim of the meeting was for
parents to discuss:

What do you want the parent group to
look like? E.g. structures, roles, responsi-
bilities etc

What ideas do you have for fundraising?
How can we support each other fundrais-
ing?

Parent wish list for fundraising.

It was wonderful to see a number of parents
attend the meeting. Unfortunately, the weath-
er may have deterred parents from attending.
The meeting provided an open forum to dis-
cuss the above items and information as been
gathered so we can plan forward during the
coming term.

| am very excited to advise that there was a
decision made on the structure of the Parent
Group and parents were nominated and se-
conded for the following positions:

Nicole Grima
Karina Ellims
Mirella Tollis,
Kylie Smallacombe

Coordinators:

Treasurer: Tara Stojanovski

Diocesan P&C

Representative: Catherine Carrier
Secretary: Melissa Gosling
Supporters: Jo Murace

Olivia Sultana
Teresa Farrugia

On behalf of the school community | wish the
Parent Group members the best in planning
and working collaboratively in supporting the
St Joseph’s School community.




Student of the Week —Week 7

$tudent of the Week— We

ek 8

Krish Pandya

Emma Gerke

Jake West

Addison Judson

Al Zedric Ocampo

Ryan Thomas

Kade Ellims

Lachlan Vella

Dhruvi Vekaria

Madeline Scott

Kyah Morris

Georgia Wilson

Brayden Tavoletti

Faried Smith

Sienna Vella

Alisha Sultana

Dianne Palma

Alana Elders-Gallagher

Cristiano Petrocco

Chantelle Gatt

Brayden Cauchi

Joel Farrugia

Gospel Value —Week 8

Meera Dave

Astrid Gella

Isabelle Birch

Noah Blanchard

Mia Macdonald

James Sinclair

Isabel Tyagi

Cody Szkut

Lilah Magro

Jai Ellims

Molly McGaughey

Jacob Trinidad

Bronze Awards

Jayden Farrugia

Oscar Griffin

Casey Monk Dion Bedrossian
Isabel Tyagi Cohen Gregory
Isaac Wilson Orlando Valenti

Alaina Sreepathi

Naomi Sultana

Blaize Va'a

Kaitlyn Chapman




P & C Events and how they work.

This in-depth report is filed by Aidan Gosling Me-
dia Team Member. His one on one interview with
Mrs Nicole Grima talks about the disco, however
it reflects on all events and how ‘many people
make light work’. The students really do appreci-
ate all the hard work that goes into creating an
event and while they are fundraisers they are also
FUN events for the student s to participate in and
enjoy the social side of things. It also creates an
opportunity for parents to meet new families and
become involved in school life.

Who benefits from the disco?

The kids benefit from the disco because they have a
fun night out with their friends. From this the school
then benefits from the profit of the pre sale tickets
sold, the sale of the glow products, tattoos, colour
hair spray and the bbq.

The more money raised goes into the schools funds
so they can purchase items for the school and then
the teachers and students benefit from.

How many people need to help?

The more people helping makes the job of organising
the day less stressful and we can spread the work-
load amongst a lot of people. For the disco | had a
couple of people purchasing items for example, sau-
sages and bread rolls, drinks, glow products, chips
and poppers. Then on the night | had a number of
parent helpers at different tables serving at the bbq,
tattoos and colour hair, entry and selling glow prod-
ucts and lucky dip. If it wasn't for parent helpers the
night would not go smoothly (if that is possible). It
takes a team of people to make a night like this work.
It also helps to have the parent helpers clean up at
the end of the night too.

What does it take to organise a disco?

It takes a lot of organisation and planning this

event. You need to make sure there are a few key
things booked first before all the other things come
together for example you need to book the DJ as you
cannot have a disco without music, then once that is
booked you organise the note to go out to all stu-
dents and then you can start ordering the sausages,
bread rolls, drinks, glow products. Once the date is
set everything falls around that day and you can plan
everything to that day. You need to collect all the pre
purchased tickets from the schools office and make a
list of all students coming and checking off who is
having the bbq package or just entry. This is im-
portant as to know how many sausages,

bread rolls and drinks to order. This is also important
to know the number of glow products to order to allow
for everyone to purchase an item at least.

Everything on the day will fall into place as you know
when, where and what time the disco is to start and
finish.

Will you change anything about the disco next
year?

I think we will change how the children keep coming
in and out of the school hall. We are thinking of using
the otherside of the hall where COOSH use on the
grass area as this is sectioned off and we can control
the in and outs of the children. The BBQ, tattoos and
colour hair will be out there too in

a central area. Parents can sit inside and outside as
well. We would have to move the DJ down near the
Altar but I am sure that will still work.

Other than that | think everything worked well this
time. We did change this year the collection of pre
purchased tickets prior to the night. | have had feed-
back from this and it seemed to work better than past
years. There was less congestion at the entry door
and the children could come into the disco fairly
quickly.

We wait in excited anticipation for the next event




SPORT TERM 3

During term 3 primary grades, years 3-6 will beuieed to wear their school uniform on Wednesdayfants will continue to
wear sports uniform on Thursdays, grades K,1 and 2.

Primary classes will be participating in a Gymnasprogram on Wednesdays. This has already bedrigran school fees.
Health and dance lessons will be completed on Haysby Miss Wheeler and Mrs Sobb. Students widinvmrmal school
uniform on Thursday.

Primary will return to wearing their sports unifoon Thursdays in term 4.

Athletics Carnival

Thank you to all parents and student helpers fddimggait a very
successful day, we would not have been able to niekday pos-
sible without all your help. There was sportsmapsiiown across
all age and year groups and it was a fantastic @aggratulations
to all students who participated in the day anth&ostudents who
won the various events in their age group. Furtibegratulations
to the students who will be representing our scioabne. The
winning house on the day was MACKILLOP!!!!

Age Champions are

Junior Girls 1st Jade Lennox
2nd Samira Alcasas
Sierra Griffin
Junior Boys 1st Tana Va'a
2nd Cooper Ellims
11 Years Girls 1st Taeya Hogbin
2nd Jade Leeson
11 Year Boys 1st Aaron Rillera
2nd Malcolm Pujado
Senior Girls 1st Amber Bagaric
Lyachristabel Out-
2nd schoorn
Senior Boys 1st Samuel Griffin
2nd Jai Ellims
Seth Williams




ZONE QUALIFIERS

JUNIORS Boys | Charlie Liddicoat 200m 100m 8 years Boys BrBadhmond
(8,9, 10 yrs) Cooper Ellis 200m Frazer McLaughlin
Cooper Opdam 800m SP Girls Madeline Scott
Isaac Beacroft 800m Meghan Lynch
Tana Va'a SP, LJ 9 years Boys Isaac Wilson
Isaac Wilson LJ Isaac Beacroft
Girls | Jade Lennox 800m, 200m, LJ Girls Sierrdfi@r
Sierra Griffin 800m Rubie Constable
Charlotte Grima 200m 10 years Boys Cooper Ellims
Rubie Constable SP Tana Va'a
Samira Alcasas SP, LJ Girls Charlotte Grima
Sienna Junkiwicz 100m, 200m, LJ, S Jade Lenno
11 YEARS | Boys| Aaron Rillera 200m, LJ 1llyears Boys Aarron Rillera
Miguel Sanchez 200m Miguel Sanchez
Matthew Cermona SP Girls Taeya Hogbin
Lachlan Hawkes SP Molly McGaughey
Malcom Pujado LJ 12 year§ Boys Sam Griffin
Girls | Taeya Hogbin 200m Jai Ellims
Chloe Hodgson 200m Girls Lya Outschoorn
Jade Leeson SP, LJ Alexis Caruana
Molly McGaughey | LJ
Madison Ozmun SP Relay Junior Boys Cooper Ellims
Boys | Jai Ellims 200m, 800m Egrstest 4 (8,9, 10 yrs) Brock Richmond
SENIORS each
(12 yrs +) Samuel Griffin 200m, LJ group Isaac Wilson
Seth Williams 800m Tana Va'a
Andrew Butjerevic | SP Junior Girls Charlotte 1Bai
Darcy Lynch SP Jade Lennox
Sebastiano Petroccq LJ Ishita Sreepathi
Girls | Alexis Caruana 200m, LJ Samira Alcasas
Lya Outschoorn 200m Senior Boys |sam Griffin
(11, 12.13
Amber Bagaric 800m, LJ, SP yrs) Jai Ellims
Chantelle Gatt 800m Seth Williams
Sharmaine Santos SP Aarron Rillera
Senior Girls | Lya Outschoorn
Alexis Caruana
Chloe Alexander
Amber Bagaric
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Year 6 Fundraising

PYJAMA DAY & PANCAKE DAY

onFriday 22 July 2016
As part of Year 6 fundraising events for this yearthought it would be great to celebrate Pyjamg, Dénich is
held on Friday 22 July 2016. If you would like tonge to school in your pyjamas we just ask fgold coin do-
nation.
Also on the day we are going to be selling Pancak&€.50 each. Can you please indicate belowuifgre in-
terested in purchasing pancakes for catering pegyos

Pancakes: yes/no

All notes need to be returned to the officeidgdnesday 20 July 2016

Pancake Order Form Friday 22 July Recess

Child’'s Name lassC

Pancakes Quantity

Amount enclosed $







BUILDING CHILD SAFE COMMUNITIES — NEW FORMS FOR ALL VOLUNTEERS AND CONTRAC-
TORS

‘Building Child Safe Communities’ is a new initiative developed by Catholic Education Diocese of Parra-
matta that enhances our commitment to ensuring the safety and wellbeing of all students in our care. It
is now a requirement that all volunteers and contractors complete an online undertaking form that con-
firms expectations in relation to behaviour whilst volunteering or contracting at schools, Catholic Out of
Schools Hours Care and Catholic Early Learning Centres. This undertaking form also seeks to deter-
mine the suitability of volunteers and contractors by requiring them to declare that they do not have a
criminal history involving children.

Volunteers - please click on ‘Building Child Safe Communities — Undertaking for Volunteers’ or ac-
cess the form via the Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta public webpage http://
www.parra.catholic.edu.au, then click on ‘Child Protection Training Forms’ (halfway down page on
the right hand side).

Then click on “Volunteer Form ’ (halfway down page).

You will receive a confirmation email once the form has been submitted. Your details are maintained
confidentially in a central database and a copy of your confirmation is emailed to the location
where you are volunteering.

Contractors — please click on ‘Building Child Safe Communities — Undertaking for Contractors or access
the form via the Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta public webpage

http://www.parra.catholic.edu.au, then click on ‘Child Protection Training Forms’ (halfway down page on
the right hand side).

Then click on ‘Contractor Form ' (bottom of page).

You will receive a confirmation email once the form has been submitted. Your details are maintained
confidentially in a central database and a copy of your confirmation is emailed to the location where
you are contracting.

A new form is required:

For each location that you are a volunteer or contractor
If any of the details you have provided on the form change

We thank all volunteers and contractors for their continued support of Catholic Education.




